
Welcome to Primary 5A 

This term, Primary 5A is taught by Miss Bell on a Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday and Mrs 

Carruthers on a Monday. 

Mrs Glass (General Assistant) and Mrs Wallace (Learning Assistant) support P5A throughout the week.  

                  Our PE days are Monday with Mrs Carruthers 

                       and Wednesday with Mrs Mannall 

 

Homework 

Spelling homework will be 

handed out every Tuesday. 

Pupils should practise in their 

homework jotter for their 

spelling test taking place every Friday. 

 

Pupils should practise maths on SUMDOG and check 

weekly to see what work has been set. 

 

 Always put their hand up 

to ask or answer questions.  

 Always try their hardest and follow instructions. 

 Listen when others are talking and give your full 

attention 

 .Use their manners  at all times. 

 Always give 100% effort in all tasks.   

Mrs Carruthers Miss Bell 

Class Rules 

The pupils will: 



Literacy 

Reading - This term we will be reading Charlie and the Chocolate 
Factory and using the Book Detectives to look further at texts.  

Grammar - This term we will be focusing on punctuation and 

sentence formation. 

Comprehension - We will be using a range of different texts to 
develop our reading for information skills. 

Writing -   We will be looking at creative, persuasive and 
instructional writing this term.  We well as using our class topic for 
Writing Revolution activities.  

Listening & Talking - This term we will be developing listening and 
talking skills through group work and through presentations.  

Curricular Areas 

PE - In PE this term our focus will be gymnastics. 

Health & Wellbeing - This term our focus will be on 

personal hygiene, peer pressure and harmful substances. 

RME - We will be looking at the stories of Francis of 

Assisi, St. George and St Valentines as well as looking at 

the Easter story.  

Art - We will be learning about different artists and 

focusing on learning about different artistic techniques. 

Topic 

Our topic this term is Mary Queen of Scots. 

We will learn all about her life, her family 

tree, the impact she left on Scotland and how 

she is remembered in history. 

Maths 

Mental Maths - We will be developing our Mental Maths 

skills using SAMSON and our focus for the term will be 

addition using our strategy of Big Guy and Wee Guy.  

Core Maths Programme - This term we will continue 

working on money.  Once we have completed that 

topic, we will move on to multiplication and 

subtraction. Mrs Carruthers will be teaching length, 

3D shape and weight. 

 


